Please join the
Women of Town North for the

2023 Fall Luncheon

SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 23rd
11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.
Fellowship Hall

(; 2 ) Come learn about the exciting opportunities

to deepen your relationship with

the Lord and connect with other
women here at Town North. 3
Visitors & Guests are especially welcome.as

PLEASE SIGN UP IN THE NARTHEX!
Or RSVP to Susan Jeffery

For Child Care please contact us at
TNPCnursery@gmail.com
no later than September 15th.




